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STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY BUILDING
315 NORTH STADIUM WAY

TACOMA 3, WASHINGTON

MEMORANDUM TO THE BCARD OF CURATORS
WASHINGTON STATE HISTORICAL SCCIETY:

The President of the Society has directed that the next
meéting of the Board of Curators will be held December 6, beginning
at 10 AM, in the Library of the State Historical Building.

Some of the items on the agenda will include short re-
ports on the acquisition of the Kibbe collection, outstanding items
in recent manuseript accessions, the new classification of the
Indian collections under supervision of Dr. Erna Gunther.

Several members of the Board were not present at the
August meeting and I hope to have an opportunity to meet them at
the December meeting. This being Chapin Foster's last meeting with
the Board prior to his official retirement is another good reason
for a full attendance. A recent issue of the Seattle TIMES carried
a fine story on Mr. Foster which I thought you might like to have.
You will find the article enclosed with this memorandum.

Bruce Le Roy
BML/ Acting Director
MFMe
11/18/58
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